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2233 Argentia Road, Suite 201

Mississauga, Ontario Canada L5N 2X7

From: HEYDENS, WILLIAM F [AG/1000] [mailto

Sent: January-06-16 5:08 PM

To: Ashley Roberts Intertek

Subject: Glyphosate Expert Panel Manuscripts

@monsanto.com]

Hi Ashley,

Thanks for the updates on the Animal Bioassay and Summary chapters - I am not surprised at the challenges with the

Summary chapter!

I wanted to update you on what I/we have been doing on our end.

Back in mid-December, I forwarded the final Epidemiology & Genotoxicity manuscripts from John & Larry to our resident

expert report/manuscript preparation person here at Monsanto to put them in the format (including references)

specified by Critical Reviews in Toxicology. The re-formatting was done and a number of questions came up (mostly on

references), which I have sent back to Larry & John to resolve (John says he will be done tomorrow - no surprise).

During re-formatting of Epi & Genetox sections, the question came up about needing an Abstract for each chapter

(currently none have Abstracts written). That makes sense for a single stand-alone publication, but I don't know if CRT

will require an Abstract for each chapter when they publishamulti-chapter stand-alone Supplement? Or could we get

by with 1 overall Abstract that goes with either the Introduction chapter or the Summary chapter? Do you have

thoughts on that? Should we ask Roger McClellan?

I had already writtenadraft Introduction chapter back in October/November, but I want to go back and re-read it to see

if it could benefit from any 're-freshing' based on things that have transpired over the last 10-12 weeks. I will do that in

the next few days. Then I was thinking I would run it by you for your comments/edits. And then comes the question of

who should be the ultimate author- you or Gary? Iwas thinking you for the Introduction chapter and Gary for the

Summary chapter, but I am totally open to your suggestions.
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